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What is happening at GPW?

Consent to disclose union membership

The PSA was approached by members concerned who received peculiar letters that the CEO is
requesting their written consent to disclose their union membership information to the Portfolio
Committee.

The PSA does not understand why such information will be requested or what it will be used. Members
are therefore advised not to provide such information to the employer who failed to engage the PSA to
provide the reason why such information is requested. Employees have the right to privacy and the right
to freedom of association and should thus not be threatened or victimised by an employer overreaching in
executing its responsibilities. The PSA will write a letter to the CEO, demanding that she desists from
requesting such personal information from members as this is tantamount to infringements on their
constitutional rights.

Any member who is threatened or coerced to fill in the form for union membership to be disclosed to the
Portfolio Committee or have their details disclosed to such a Committee without their consent must
immediately approach the PSA for intervention.

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or

contact PSA Provincial Offices.
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